
CDBG PROGRESS PUBLIC HEARING 
BROOKINGS FOOD INSECURITIES BUILDING Project 

 
WHEREAS, the City of Brookings has received a Community Development Block Grant to 
assist with the building of the Food Insecurities Building.  A public hearing will be held 
Tuesday, March 28th, at 6:00 p.m. CST, at the Brookings City & County Government Center, 
Chambers, 520 3rd Street, Brookings, SD, to discuss the progress of the project and to receive 
any comments and concerns that may exist regarding the project.  Disabled individuals may 
contact the City Clerk’s Office for information and/or special assistance-the request should be 
made 72 hours in advance of the meeting. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                            
                Bonnie Foster, City Clerk 
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